
 

Broughton Primary School- Home Learning Grid for School Closure 

These weekly grids may contain challenges under the following headings- 

*Literacy *Numeracy *IDL/Theme *Modern Languages *Art/Music/PE/Drama 

*Science/Technologies *Something Fun! *Problem To Solve *Health and Wellbeing 

Remember you can email us via the links on our class pages on the website. 

Maths PE Science 

Take photos of symmetry in 
the environment around 
you. It could be natural 
(plants/animals) or man-
made (fences, windows, 
tiles). You could even print a 
photo, cut it in half and see 
if you can draw the other 
side using symmetry. 

Try out some yoga with 
Cosmic Kids 
https://www.youtube.com/
results?sp=mAEB&search_q
uery=cosmic+kids+yoga 
 

A new tail fossil of 
Spinosaurus has changed 
the way scientists think it 
hunted. Watch this video: 
https://pmdvod.nationalge
ographic.com/NG_Video/89
0/794/1730731075579_158
8088132247_17307382438
47_mp4_video_1024x576_1
632000_primary_audio_eng
_3.mp4 Draw a picture of 
Spinosaurus hunting.   
 

Topic Dance Literacy 

For our new topic we want 
you to investigate 
something you are 
interested in. It could be an 
animal, a country, vehicles, 
a time in the past, things 
that grow, and so on. To 
start with talk about all the 
things you know about this 
topic already and get an 
adult to help you write 
down 5 questions that you 
want to find the answers to.  
 

Have a go at Mrs Clark’s 
dance activity. You could 
record yourself dancing and 
share it with us. You could 
even try and dress up as 
your chosen animal to make 
a real performance of it. 
https://broughtonprimary.fi
les.wordpress.com/2020/04
/dance-activity-idea.pdf 
 

We are going to look at 
letters for the next few 
weeks. Listen to the book 
the Jolly Postman. 
https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=CeTTqQoJ2Gw 
Talk about the important 
parts of a letter.  For 
example, who you are 
writing to and who the 
letter is from.  
Write your own letter to a 
relative telling them about 
what you are doing this 
week. 
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